
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      From the Tahoe Rim Trail Association, “Currently, there
is still significant snow coverage and drifts above 7,500
feet. We anticipate the trail to be fully open at higher
elevations and north facing sections fairly early this year,
probably mid-July.”  

·      Kelly Smith, lead loan servicing specialist, is
employee of the year at Ridge Resorts at the top of Kingsbury
Grade.

·      The League to Save Lake Tahoe is looking for donors and
volunteer for the July 5, 8:30am-noon beach cleanup. Go online
to help.

·      Bert’s Café in South Lake Tahoe is hosting a spaghetti
night  fundraiser  for  Tahoe  Arts  Project  on  May  23  from
5:30-7:30pm. Cost is $10.

·      Soroptimist International of South Lake Tahoe is having
a poster contest for the 2018 wine event. Winner receives $500
cash  and  two  tickets.  The  theme  is  “Sparkles.”  Send  high
resolution art to SISLTWineTickets@gmail.com. For questions,
contact  Colleen  Manzer  at  530.867.4586  or  Val  Conners  at
530.544.8545.
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